
Questions? Contact the project team: 
• Brandon McNaughton, Project Lead, DCRA, brandon.mcnaughton@alaska.gov  
• Anita Baker, Grant Administrator II, DCRA, anita.baker@alaska.gov  

Share Your Feedback! 
August 25, 2025 Public Review 
Draft Typhoon Merbok Action Plan 
 

YOUR INPUT IS VALUABLE.  
The Alaska Division of Community and Regional Affairs 
invites you to share your feedback on the August 25, 
2025 Public Review Draft Typhoon Merbok Action Plan!  

The Action Plan will guide the State in deciding how to allocate 
Community Development Block Grant Disaster Recovery award funding 
to unmet needs of Typhoon Merbok impacts.  

Deadline for Comments is September 24, 2025 at 
11:59 p.m. Alaska Standard Time 

How to Comment on the Draft Typhoon Merbok Action Plan 
• Download, complete, and email or mail this Fillable Comment Form to: 

Brandon McNaughton 
Division of Community and Regional Affairs 
Department of Commerce, Community, and Economic Development 
550 W 7th AVE, STE 1640 
Anchorage, AK 99501-3510 

• Send an email with your comments directly to Brandon McNaughton at 
cdbgdr@alaska.gov. 
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